
Friends, 
 
Click here to view a memo with important information on OHSAA Technology. This information was sent 
to schools and assigners last night. There are a couple of “touch points” you may need to know. 
 

1. Officials will begin registering/renewing for the coming year on myOHSAA beginning June 1, as 
usual.  

2. Dragonfly is supporting data conversion with human resources (people). 
3. Any questions from officials should be directed to officiating@ohsaa.org You may not be 

answered individually. Our office will compile frequently asked questions and communicate 
accordingly. 

4. Please do not call the office with questions. 
 
Thanks for your continued support and service!!!! 
 
OHSAA Officiating Department 

https://ohsaaweb.blob.core.windows.net/files/Officiating/230503OHSAADragonflyMemo-Officials.pdf
mailto:officiating@ohsaa.org

